

May 2, 2017

Truck Tag System Consultation Submission Summary Report

On January 18, 2017 the Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (OBCCTC) issued a Bulletin calling for submissions as part of its Truck Tag System Consultation. The closing date for written submissions was extended to March 31, 2017.

The OBCCTC received fifteen (15) submissions from licensees, drivers and shippers as well as organizations representing labour, trucking and port interests. Attached is a submission summary report which summarizes the issues and recommendations put forth by the 15 submitters.

This report will be shared with the successful proponent of the OBCCTC's Request for Proposals (RFP) which sought the consulting services of an independent, third-party transportation specialist. This specialist will be tasked with assessing and making recommendations on the development and operation of a new Truck Tag system. The resulting study and recommendations will be made available to all stakeholders upon completion of the work and, when combined with the submissions received by the OBCCTC, will form the basis of a draft Truck Tag System Policy.

Sincerely,

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER

model 1

Michael Crawford
Deputy Commissioner